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VILLAGE OF NEW DENVER 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

Please be advised of a special meeting of the Village of New Denver. 

The meeting will address the 2021 SOFI annual report. 

 

Location; Council Chambers, 115 Slocan Ave, New Denver, B.C. 

Date; Thursday, June 2nd 2022. 

 

The meeting will be in camera from; 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Open to the Public from; 2:00 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
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